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1 of 1  2023-03-03 

To:  BHS Contracted Service Providers 

From:  Behavioral Health Services  

Date:  March 3, 2023 

Title  Strategy to Address Discrepancies Between CalAIM Guidance and Contract Language 

For More Information:  
• Contact your Contracting Officer’s Representative (COR) 

This is to notify all Behavioral Health Service (BHS) Contracted Service Providers that, in order to address discrepancies 
between existing contract language and California Advancing and Innovating Medi-Cal (CalAIM) guidance, BHS is 
developing plans to: 
 

• Amend existing contracts, 
• Update operational handbooks, and 
• Implement a phased approach to address CalAIM requirements.  

 
Please anticipate future communications regarding updates and contract amendments. In the interim, if you have any 
questions regarding contract requirements, please reach out to your Contracting Officer’s Representative (COR). 
 

 

 

 


